
March 20, 1972

Mrs. Lydia P. Halas 
45-313 Puali Street 
Kaneohe, Hawaii 96744
Dear Mrs. Halas:

Your petition (A71-308) to amend the land use 
district boundaries from an Agricultural District 
into the Urban District for approximately 2.78 acres 
at Honalo, Kuamoo, North Kona, Hawaii, identifiable by 
Tax Map Key 7-9-03: 5, was denied by the Land Use 
Commission at its meeting on March 17, 1972.

Prior to taking action on your petition, the 
enclosed staff memorandum was presented to the 
Commission.

Should you desire any further information or have 
any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Very truly yours.

TATSUO FUJIMOTO 
Executive Officer 

Enclosure 
cc: Hawaii Planning Commission

March 20, 1972 

Mr■• Lydia P. Bala■ 
45-313 Puali Streat 
Kaneohe, Hawaii 96744 

Dear Mrs. Halaas 

Your petition (A71-308) to •-n4 the land use 
district bound.Brie• from an Agricultural District 
into the Urban District for approximately 2.78 acre• 
at Bonalo, Kua11100, North ICona, Hawaii, identifiable by 
Tax Map Key 7-9-031 5, was denied by the Land Uae 
Commission at its meeting on March 17, 1972. 

Prior to taking action on your petition, the 
enclosed staff memorandum was pn■ented to the 
Commiaaion. 

Should you deaire any further information or have 
any questions, pleaae feel free to contact us. 

Very truly your■, 

TATSUO PUJI!Ol'O 
Executive Officer 

Enclosure 
cc: Hawaii Planning COnni•• ion 


